
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amethyst and Pearl 
Newsletter                 

Upcoming Dates…. 

19th May – KLB and CSS to visit pupils and staff at AHS school 

21st May – Sports Morning  

2nd June – 6th June – Morfa Bay 

9th June – BGS to visit pupils and staff at AHS school 

All the staff have been super proud of the children this week. They have shown real 
resilience in their approach to the SATs tests. We can honestly say that all the 
children did their best and kept calm and focused throughout the four days. 

It is lovely to see them in their Leaver’s Hoodies today (see photos below!) and we 
all enjoyed a SATS celebration party this morning! 


